
 

 
 

Do you stammer? 
 

Do you know somebody that 
stammers? 

 
The McGuire Programme founded 1994 run by recovering and 

recovered stammerers is coming to Norwich.  We know the 
pain stammering or stuttering can cause, we have 

experienced it for ourselves. 
 

FREE OPEN DAY 
 

SATURDAY 22ND JULY 2006  
1.00pm for 1.30pm start 

IN  
The United Reformed Church Rooms 

Princes Street 
Norwich 
Norfolk  

NR3 1AZ 
 

Why not come along for a chat and let us tell you all about our 
EFFECTIVE, SUSTAINABLE and EXTREMELY SUCCESSFUL 

Programme of Intensive Fluency Recovery Courses with 
Unlimited Backup for Stammerers? 

It could change your life as it has done for many 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information see www.mcguireprogramme.com 
Contact Matt Wilton Regional Director 
Tel: 01458 210890 Mobile 07838 172768 

Email: matthew@wilton1973.freeserve.co.uk 
 

Postal Address: Matthew Wilton 
                        9 Home Park, 

               Pedwell, 
                 Somerset 

             TA7 9BQ

http://www.mcguireprogramme.com/
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